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June 25, 2019

TO: Quinn N. Hirsch OMB
Through: Debbie Kramer, DHHS

Mikia P. Currie, NIH
                        Diana Finegold, NINR
    

FROM: Mikia Currie
Chief, Project Clearance Branch

SUBJECT: Changing Title of Information Collection “Soliciting Feedback on 
the Omics Nursing & Education Network (ONSEN) Website 
(OMB#: 0925-0648 Exp., Date: 05/2021)

This is a request for OMB to approve a modification of NINR’s fast-track 
submission of “Soliciting Feedback on the Omics Nursing & Education 
Network (ONSEN) Website.” The word “Science” was inadvertently left out of
the originally title. NINR would like to update the title of the Information 
Collection to “Soliciting Feedback on the Omics Nursing Science & Education 
Network (ONSEN) Website”.

Your full consideration is appreciated.


